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FEBRUARY 2020 

FEBRUARY STAR SPOTLIGHT  

JOHN BROWNLEE 
John has been a part of the 
Carousel family going on a 
year now. John is a very 
happy, easy going 
individual. When John is 
happy, you can usually find 
him with a smile on his face and making a variety of his 
happy noises. John is a very tidy person and makes 
sure everything has a place. John’s hobbies are music, 
bowling, and sorting different objects. John has a very 
good nature and is quite the ladies’ man. We are very 
lucky to have him as a part of our Carousel family! 
 
 

EMPLOYEE STAR SPOTLIGHT 

RENEE STODDARD 
Renee has been with the 
Carousel family for about 10 
months. We want to let her 
know that because of her hard 
work, she is being recognized 
for our monthly spotlight! We 
have noticed her enthusiasm 
and “the extra mile” she has been going at the 
Carousel. We expect her to keep the same spirit and 
extend her best wishes for further achievement. 
Renee, we hope you continue to inspire us for many 
more years. Thank you! 
 

SUPPORTED EMPLOYMENT NEWS 
There’s no rest for the weary for our 
Supported Employment Team. They keep 
themselves busy as they continue to expand 
their horizons through Career Exploration, Job 
Development and Team Building activities. 
Some team members are learning how to 
utilize job search skills through Microsoft 
Word and Excel. They’re learning the ability to 
use different functions in creating a visually 
effective resume and how to organize lists of 
companies explored for possible future 
employment. Our two new community 
partners have given us the opportunity for 
members of our team to explore careers in the 
food and janitorial industries. We also 
continue to make great progress with our 
blessing bags class project! Additionally, we 
have done several team building exercises. Of 
course, love is in the air with our team at the 
Carousel Workshop. As you go through the 
building, you will not only see hearts and 
flowers a plenty, but some of the most 
loveable people you’ll ever meet. 
 

UPDATES 

As we head into the winter months, it is 
important that you call the office to update 
your phone number so that you can be put 
on the list to receive phone calls from us if / 
when The Carousel Center must close for a 
snow day. 
Stacy W. – 1st  
Charles P. – 5th  
David M. – 16th  
Tammy T. – 16th  

Dale P. – 17th  
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